
LaCroix, Linda 

From: Jennifer Comeau <jenjencomeau@gmai|.com> 
Sent: Sunday, February 10, 2019 3:52 PM 
To: IFW 
Subject: Oppose LD 337 

Dear Senator Dill, Representative Nadeau, and members of the Committee on Inland Fisheries & Wildlife: 

I am distressed to hear about LD 337 and strongly oppose the a spring bear hunt. For those worried about nuisance 
bear encounters, there are better ways to prevent these, such as through educating the public to use bear-resistant 

trash cans. I don't believe it is "fair play" as bears are depleted and stressed after a long winter. I do not support a 

spring bear hunt. 

I am a registered Republican who lives in KCIlI’1Cl')LI1'1l(pOl't, Maine. 

Thank you, 
Jennifer Comeau 
Kennebunkpolt, Maine 
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